
Holiday Closure Notice 

Dear Valued Patients, 

We wish to inform you that our outpatient clinic will be closed for the holiday season from 

December 24th, 2023 to January 1st, 2024. We will resume regular business hours on January 

2nd, 2024. 

If you require medical assistance during this time, please contact your nearest emergency room 

or call emergency services. 

We appreciate your understanding and wish you and your families a happy and healthy holiday 

season! 

Sincerely, 

The Outpatient Clinic Team 


